
First day of term for students 
is Wednesday 29 April 2020

27-28 April 2020 Pupil-free days
Teachers will be planning for the term ahead

At all times
Schools will remain open for students who need them and no 
child will be turned away.

ANY QUESTIONS - Please call 
63643093 & talk to Kellie
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These arrangements will be assessed and reviewed, taking into 
account the latest health advice.

CARGO PS
The plan for term 2

From 11 May 2020 return to school2
Students will attend school one day a week

Specific days vary from school to school and your school will 
let you know

Days will increase progressively throughout the term

For more information
education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families

Term begins with students learning from home

Visit the Learning from home hub for more information

1 From 29 April to 8 May 2020
Learning from home


